
Licence Plate Recognition (LPR) is now
the primary method of access into the
Port Kembla Inner Harbour precinct. 

To facilitate the registration of vehicles for use at Tom Thumb Rd,
stakeholders can access the Rapid Global platform to register

the licence plates of their company and private vehicles. 

If you access the precinct in a COMPANY OWNED VEHICLE your
company administrator must register the vehicle as TRANSPORT

in their company profile in NSW Ports Rapid Portal.

If you access the precinct in a PRIVATELY OWNED VEHICLE your
company administrator must issue you with an induction key in

the NSW Ports Rapid Portal.  

You must log in, complete the induction and enter the registration
number/s of your vehicle/s (up to 3 registrations per user).

Contact NSW Ports for assistance with registration
Email: peter.ushemasimba@nswports.com.au


